
STATEWIDE TEXAS COVID-19 TESTING AVAILABLE IN 

CALHOUN COUNTY, TUESDAY 4-21-2020 

 

Calhoun County has just been notified that a drive-thru COVID-19 test site  

will be open tomorrow, Tuesday, April 21, 2020 here in Calhoun County  

from 9 am to 5 pm. 

 

Individuals who wish to be tested must have an appointment and be  

pre-screened to receive testing.  Please call 512-883-2400 between the  

hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm for prescreening and to set up an appointment. 

 

Testing will be conducted one day only at the Bauer Community Center,  

located at 2300 N. Highway 35, in Port Lavaca, TX.  You must enter off of  

Sailboat Drive located behind the Bauer Community Center. 


